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We welcome your suggestions on how P4P can support you in 2024.
Is there any training you would like to see delivered locally to upskill your staff?
Would you like opportunities to connect and network with your peers and key
stakeholders? 
Are there service provision or social policy issues we can advocate on collectively?
How can we support greater collaboration and information sharing?

Please email your ideas through to pilbara4purpose@gmail.com

Cyber security protections are essential to keep client and organisational data safe,
but many organisations don’t know where to start. In this webinar we’ll talk through
the key elements required to protect your information and provide a range of
additional resources, training tools and information to help you on your
cybersecurity journey..

Topics covered in the webinar include:
Current cyber threat landscape1.
Security protections and practices organisations should have in place2.
Generative AI: some do’s and don’ts3.
Cyber security framework, roadmap and resources4.
Useful Do’s and Don’ts for use of AI in the NFP sector5.

Register here: https://events.humanitix.com/cyber-security-for-nfp-managers-webinar

P4P is partnering with ADHD WA to deliver much
needed ADHD training in the Pilbara to parents,
caregivers, teachers, educators as well as
services working with young people and families.
 .The main focus of the training will be on the following:

What is ADHD and how does it present in boys and girls?
Tools that parents/carers can use to support their child/young person and
themselves
Tools of engagement that teachers/services can use to support their young
people and create neurodiverse environments.

Thanks to Fortescue and the Stan Perron Charitable Foundation for providing
generous support to enable this training to be brought to the Pilbara.

Please register your interest ASAP by email to pilbara4purpoae@gmail.com 

To help organisations understand the ATO self-assessed not-for-profit register and
the challenges presented by incorrect purposes/objects in your constitution, we
have organised an information session with Cameron MacRae from Neighbourhood
Houses Victoria and Australian Neighbourhood Houses and Centres Association.
This information session will provide some guidance around the requirements for
achieving ACNC and PBI status before 30 June 2024, and how to tighten up your
governing document (constitution) to ensure your Purpose and Objects comply
with these requirements.

Register here: https://events.humanitix.com/online-information-session-constitutions-acnc-
dgr-and-pbi-status

Cyber Security for NFP Managers
Weds 14th February, 12pm to 1pm
Presented by Infoxchange with P4P

Online information session - Constitutions, ACNC, DGR and
PBI status - Tuesday 6th February, 12pm

ADHD Training in the Pilbara

P4P Membership

Membership of P4P is for NGOs and their
people who want a stronger, connected,

sustainable and respected ‘for purpose’ sector
in the Pilbara. 

Membership is also open to volunteers,
individuals and other stakeholders who are

passionate about excellence in our region and
sector and support our purpose. 

Contact us:
pilbara4purpose@gmail.com

0456382351
www.pilbaraforpurpose.org.au

How can P4P support you?
VISION: 

Resilient, liveable and healthy 
Pilbara communities

MISSION: 
To help build a sustainable, informed,

connected and trusted 
Community Services Sector
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